
PLEASE KEEP THE ICE OFF 

The City of Hawarden would like to ask for your assistance in keeping the ice and snow 

off your meters.  An accumulation of snow and ice could interfere with good air 

circulation around the gas meter and vent on the gas regulator.  If this happens it may 

interrupt the supply of natural gas to your home or cause other serious problems. 

We ask that you use a broom to clear away the snow.  Please do not use a shovel to 

remove the ice and snow build-up or try to melt or chip the ice, as that could damage or 

break your meter.  Also, icicles from the roof or gutter that hang over your meter can 

cause dripping water that can freeze and cover the meter. 

If your meter does become encased with ice, please call the Public Works Department at 

551-2565 and they can assist you in solving this problem.
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